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PUBLIC NOTICE

The Wisconsin Department of Transportation (WisDOT), in coordination with Rock
County, will be conducting a meeting for local government officials on Wednesday,
December 5, 2012 at 3:00 p.m. at Blackhawk Technical College, Room 1400B (North
Commons), located at 6004 S. County Road G, Janesville, WI 53546. The purpose of
this meeting is to provide an update on the County G reconstruction project prior to
the public information meeting, which will begin at 5:00 p.m. at the same location. A
qguorum of Beloit City Councilors may be present.

Larry N. Arft, City Manager

Dated: November 28, 2012
Rebecca S. Houseman
City Clerk
www.ci.beloit.wi.us

** Please note that, upon reasonable notice, at least 24 hours in advance, efforts will be made to accommodate the
needs of disabled individuals through appropriate aids and services. For additional information to request this service,
please contact the City Clerks Office at 364-6680, 100 State Street, Beloit W1 53511.



